
Farrell, J.D. January 31, 1899 

Telegram. J.D.Farrel1 to J.J.Hi.11. 

He a rumor that [W.E.] Guerin and Leary 
will build a road paralleling the Great 
Northern Road into Seattle. Believes they 
are operating with the Northern Pacific to 
build a cut-off from Palmer to Seattle, which 
will reduce mileage by 25 miles. 
Genesal correspondence by date 


